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Attendance for the Week Beginning 05.12.22 

Y3M 96% Expected attendance 

Y1D 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y4H, Y6Ke 93% Risk of under achievement 

Rec M, Y1C, Y6Ki 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y3K, Y5C 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y2M, Y5D 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y2F 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec P 83% Serious risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec P Rec M Y1C Y1 D Y2F Y2 M 

Nathanael Jakobi Harry Ethan Tyrese Erica Elliot 

Dawson Leo Devon Eden Riley Harry Mia 

Y3M Y3K Y4H  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6 Ki 

Robyn Orla Yasmina Dominic Evie-Rose Charley Millie 

Kodey Tayla-Rae Ryan Harvey Evie-Mae Elijah Sophie 

Diary Dates  

 

• 22.12.22 – Last day of term 

• 23.12.22 – 08.01.23 Christmas Holiday 

• 09.01.23 Return to school 

• 19.01.23 Y3M start swimming lessons 

• 03.02.23 – NSPCC Number Day 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

• 06.03.23-09.03.23 – Book Fair 

• 01.04.23 – 16.04.23 Easter Holiday 

• 17.4.23 – Return to School 

 

 

 

 

 

Early finish  

This year we are offering the opportunity  

for your child to finish school at the earlier 

time of 1:30 on Thursday 22nd December.  

We appreciate that many of you work  

and will not be able to collect your child. 

A number of children will be remaining  

in school until the end of the day so please  

do not worry if you cannot collect after lunch. 
 

If you are collecting your child early, please make 

sure you have let your child’s class teacher know. 

Children will be leaving school via the normal exit 

routes. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On the last day of term, next  

week, children are invited to  

wear their Christmas jumpers again. 

This isn’t a non-uniform day and we 

ask that children attend school in their 

uniform with their Christmas jumper. 

 

Can I also remind you that  

children with long hair need to attend 

school with all of their hair fastened up 

as stated in the uniform policy. 

Device Safety 

We know a number of children are  

looking forward to the possibility of  

getting new technology for Christmas. With that 

comes the challenge of making sure our children 

are safe online. Below is a link from internet matters 

which provides advice, guidance and links to 

additional information for keeping safe online. 
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-

controls/?utm_campaign=DigiSafe&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=237871693&_hs

enc=p2ANqtz--0KjaTm1tKX9f0lk5_fgvOXrwydF6GZ5FsCGCzHYLC-fLkT-

7_b52G8jPKBvjfJ-VVVFg__BB-HlPa__9E-

qosMwCJKA&utm_content=237871693&utm_source=hs_email 

 

 

 

Christmas Performances 

We have had a week of  

amazing performances from  

our children. This is the first year  

since the pandemic that we have been  

able to have parents and carers  

in school and it has been great for our  

children to share all of their hard work. 
 

Thank you to all parents and carers who  

have supported our children with learning 

their lines and songs. Also, a huge thank 

you to all staff who worked very hard to put 

all of the different performances together. 
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